
 
 
 
Dear parents, 
 
we want to give you some essential information about the adapted running of school 
during the corona pandemic.  
 
The former actions in order to control the pandemic did not turn out enough effective.  
So now the schools take part with actions of reductions of contacts. 
 
So here are some pieces of information of the school mail, sent by the school ministry 
(11.12.2020, 13:32h.) We added some annotations, marked in red. 
 
Following rules are valid from Monday, the 14th of December 2020:  
 
In grade 1-7, parents are allowed to keep their children at home.  
Parents have to notify the school in writing of this decision. (an email sent to school is 
enough) 
You give information about the date the pupil changes to home-schooling. The 
earliest possible date is the 14th of December. It is not possible to change from 
home-schooling to face-to-face-learning and back.  
(You as parents decide if your child works from home or in school. Today, the 
children got their tasks in order to take them home. If you have any questions 
regarding the homework, please contact the teachers via email.) 
 
The possibility of staying home does NOT mean that an exposure of compulsory 
education is taking place. The learning and working from home like in spring is also 
necessary in this week (14th-18th of December). 
 
After the Christmas holidays, there will be no school on the 7th and 8th of January.  
(on these days AND on the 21th and 22th of December, there will be no lesson, but 
there is an offer of childcare in school. Please contact the school until the 18th of 
December if you want to make us of this offer.) 
 
 
Please contact us if there are any questions left.  
 
 
Kirsten Pielsticker and the team of Grundschule Hohenhausen 
 


